
Monday, January 9 | 6:00 pm| Meeting Room  

Registration required. 

Come learn an inexpensive and simple 
method for growing native plants from 

seeds. Increase your garden’s diversity, 
help wildlife, and beautify your landscape 

with recycled containers.  

Bring two clean plastic gallon water/milk 
jugs and gloves if desired.  

Presented by Chlöe Bowers of                                 
Gardeners of Newtown in conjunction with                                 

Protect our Pollinators. 
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